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Dates for your diary

Sports Day (1:45 pm)

Sports Day (reserve)

Transition morning

KS2 production

Open Evening (3:30 -5:30)

28/6/22

5/7/22

11/7/22

13 & 14 July

18/7/22

Mrs Clark has been busy organising and practising 
maypole dancing with a group of pupils and ex-
pupils. These children performed in front of an 
audience last weekend at the Hadstock Fete. We 
are all very proud of the children who represented 
our school so well. Thank you to Mrs Clark for all 
the effort and time she put in to make this happen.

Hadstock Fete

Last Wednesday we were very lucky to be 
joined by the Deputy Lieutenant for Essex, 
James Scruby, who represents the Queen. He 
read extracts from a children’s book about 
Queen Elizabeth II’s life and donated a copy 
for our school library. In addition to this, every

Queen’s Jubilee reading

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

Stars of the Week

Thank you to all the families who supported the Book Fair last week. We sold £461.09 of books, which
raised £216.65 for our school to spend on books, some of which were displayed at our Sharing Assembly 
this morning.

Book Fair

child received a 
copy of a different 
book designed to 
commemorate the 
recent jubilee. We 
hope the children 
enjoy reading and 
learning about the 
Queen’s life.


